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April 11, 2017

Chief Edward Hudak Jr.

Coral Gables Police Department
2801 Salzedo Street

Coral Gables, FL 33134

Dear Chief Hudak:

Congratulations! The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) has selected Coral Gables Police
Department Officer Nestor Chavez, Officer Kristopher Clute, Sergeant Alejandro Escobar, Sergeant
Jesus Garcia, Officer Alexander Jorva, Sergeant Paul Koppel, Officer Nayel Medina, and Officer
Daniel Sotolongo for the 2016 Lifesaving Award (for the period of July-December, 2016). The FPCA
Award Committee recognizes the lifesaving act they performed on October 14, 2016.

In an effort to bring recognition closer to the officer’s jurisdiction they serve, we would like to present
the Lifesaving Award at an upcoming city commission meeting. This will allow city officials the
opportunity to hear directly from a FPCA Board Member about the exceptional work accomplished
by these officers.

If you agree to this presentation method, please contact FPCA board member Chief Sean Hemingway
who will work with you to schedule the award presentation at an upcoming city commission meeting.
Chief Hemingway looks forward to presenting the 2016 FPCA Lifesaving Award to your officers
involved.

Sincerely,

iy M

Amy Mercer
Executive Director

cc: Chief Butch Arenal, FPCA President
Chief Sean Hemingway, FPCA Awards Committee Chair, District 4 Director
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